January 30, 1985

Jerry Sexton

Supervisor, District I

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division
Hobbs District Office

P.0. Box 1980

Hobbs, N.M. 88240

Re: Arco Federal Well #1-L 4-10-38 Sawyer San Andres

In December of 1984 we applied to abandon the above-men-
tioned well. This application was approved Dec. 31, 1984
and the abandonment will take place within the next couple
of weeks.
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